

UMSA UNIVERSITY
English Beginners
Professor: M.Sc. Heber Aldazosa Ruiz

Name..... Date..... Level. **Beginners**

1ST PARTIAL TEST

1. LISTENING <https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cic-Y8Frz1Y>

Listen to the following conversation and circle T or F

- | | | |
|--|---|---|
| 1. They are Mike and Betty | T | F |
| 2. Are they working on some experiments? | T | F |
| 3. Are they teacher's assistance? | T | T |
| 4. Mark cousin's name is Jorge | T | F |
| 5. Jorge loves Music and milk. | T | F |
| 6. Jorge gives Mark a tie. | T | F |
| 7. Mark loves vegetables. | T | F |
| 8. Marks' cousin loves meat. | T | F |
| 9. Mark is cleaning his house. | T | F |
| 10. Jorge is staying for a month. | T | F |

2. GRAMMAR.

1. Complete the text below using the appropriate verb to be (am-is-are).

Hello! I 1. Maria and I 2. from Madrid in Spain. I 3. 11 years old and I love music. I've got two sisters and one brother. My brother 4..... Alberto, he 5..... tall and thin and he loves computer games. My two sisters 6..... younger than me and my brother. I 7..... the oldest of my sisters. My sisters 8..... 3 and 4 years old. They like playing with dolls. I 9..... very funny, I usually go out with my friends Marta and Noelia on Saturdays. They 10 11 and 12 years old. My mum loves cinema and my dad loves sport and nature. I 11..... very happy!

2. Complete the questions with "what" or "who":

- _____ is that woman over there? – She's my sister.
- _____ is that on the table? – It's my coat.
- _____ is going to the party with you? – My sister is.
- _____ are you doing now? – I'm resting.
- _____ is your favorite color? – It's blue.
- _____ do you take to school? – I take Ann.

3. Complete the sentences using THE CORRECT possessive adjective or pronoun.

- Susan is a beautiful girl _____ mother's name is Lisa
- My classmates are in the park, _____ are playing soccer

3. The house is big _____ has beautiful windows
4. That book is _____, but Sophia thinks it is _____
5. My sister can fix _____ car by _____

3. Complete the sentences using the/ an / a

1. _____ couple was sitting on _____ bench. _____ man was reading _____ book while _____ woman was knitting.
2. _____ cheetah is _____ fastest land animal.
3. What _____ nice view!
4. We went to _____ cinema and saw _____ very funny movie. We really had _____ good time !
5. You should take _____ umbrella, it's going to rain.
6. My father is _____ vet and my mum is _____ teacher.

4. PRESENT SIMPLE AND PRESENT CONTINUOUS.

Choose one of the options to complete the sentences given.

1. My mother _____ pasta right now
a. Cooks b. cooking c. is cook d. is cooking
2. Samuel and Rodrigo never _____ late to classes
a. Arrives b. arriving c. arrive d. do arrive
3. Right now Cecilia _____ in a famous theater, she is good at _____
a. Is sing /singing b. sings/singing c. singing / is singing d. is singing / singing
4. Mariana _____ study math on Sundays, She _____ it on Mondays.
a. Doesn't/ does b. does / do c. does/ doing d. doing / do
5. My father always _____ TV on weekends
a. Watch b. watches c. watching d. watchings

6. "Can " or "can't"?

1. Her dad only speaks English. He _____ speak French.
2. I _____ swim a hundred meters.
3. _____ you make a fire?
4. _____ he cook? No, he _____ .
5. What sports _____ you play?
6. Marc _____ climb trees, he is ill.
7. There's party tonight. _____ I come?

8. READING

Read the following text and answer the questions given.

It's a rainy Saturday. It's raining a lot and Mary and her family are spending the afternoon at home. Her uncles are visiting them. Mary and her father are in the living room. Mary is making a draw and her father, Mr.Harris, is surfing the net. They are also talking.

Mary's older brother, Peter, is in his bedroom playing computer games. He is a computer fanatic and he spends much time playing on the computer. His little brother, Jim is also in the living room. He is playing with his dinosaurs' collection. Sometimes he teases Mary, he is a really naughty boy. Mary's mother, Mrs. Harris, is in the kitchen preparing a snack for all of them. She is making some tea and talking to Mary's uncles – Lucy and Tom. They are from the nearest town and stopped by to say hello. Fluffy, the family cat, is sleeping on the kitchen's sofa. We can't see him in the picture, but he is a true fluffy cat.

Answer the questions about the text.

1. What day of the week is it?-----
2. Where is Mary?-----
3. What is she doing?-----
- 4. What is Mr. Harris doing?-----
5. Is Mrs. Harris preparing a snack in the kitchen?-----
- 6. What is Fluffy, the cat, doing?-----

Read the following letter and circle the correct option

Dear. Susan

Hello Susan. How are you? I hope you are great, I am writing to tell you that I am in Italy now; It is a beautiful and small city I really like it but I miss London. My mother and my father are busy because they are working all the time, so for me is impossible to know the city by my own. I am with my sister but she is all the time in the computer chatting to her boyfriend; it is interesting to her looking at the screen all the time. Here in Italy the weather is sunny and warm, next to my house there is a girl her name is Joana, we talk everyday but is not the same as if you were here... Joana has a brother his name is John but he is a child he is 7 years old, sometimes we play soccer in the park. My mother is tired all the time because of her job and my father never talks to anyone. I am at school here; I meet some interesting people (Sarah, Claudio and Dimitri) they are my friends there. There is a party next Monday and we are planning to go. So I have to go now, I write you next week see you and have a nice day....

Regards Peter....

- | | | |
|------------------------------------|---|---|
| 1. Peter is from Italy | T | F |
| 2. His parents are always busy | T | F |
| 3. John is Peter's brother | T | F |
| 4. He has 4 friends at school | T | F |
| 5. Susan is in London | T | F |
| 6. The weather is sunny and cloudy | T | F |

